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STUDENT LIFE
W e d n e s d a y ,  O c t o b e r  2 1 ,  2 0 1 5 F O L L O W  U S :

A  M E S S A G E  F R O M  O U R  S T A F F :

 

S C O T T  C L A R K E
S T U D E N T  L I F E  C O O R D I N A T O R

M E N G  L I M
R E S I D E N C E  A N D  S T U D E N T  L I F E  A S S I S T A N T

Congratulations – you’ve made it to mid-term season! We see all our first-year
students studying hard for those first mid-terms and we know the struggle of
the multiple-papers-due-in-one-week situation many of our upper year
students are experiencing. We hope that on top of finding the time to study,
you’re also finding ways to do it effectively. If you need some tips or have a
question, the UC Success Centre or Writing Centre are great places to start. 

Studying effectively also means taking the time to relax and open up our
brains in creative new ways. Art and travel are two great ways to do this, and
we have events around these themes for this week’s newsletter. We hope you
can take a couple minutes each day to de-stress with a quiet activity, like
watching the leaves change colour in Sir Dan’s Quad. Wishing you the best on
your mid-terms and papers!

W H A T ’ S  H A P P E N I N G :  
Go Global Week: November 3rd 

 

 

UCOC Pancake Brunch
Thurs, Oct 22 | 11AM | CSC
Grab some free pancakes at
UCOC’s monthly Thursday
Pancakes! What more could
you want.

http://www.uc.utoronto.ca/success-centre
http://www.uc.utoronto.ca/writing-centre
https://www.facebook.com/events/1493523900943717/
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Coffee with the Profs
Tues, Oct 27 | 3-5PM | JCR
The series is back with an
informal discussion about the
challenges of the 21st

century. Come for free coffee
and food, and stay for
intellectual discussions! Visit
the page for more
information.

 
 

The first week of November marks the start of Go Global Week
to showcase international and research opportunities available to Arts and
Science students. To kick things off on Tuesday, November 3
hosting it’s very own UC World Café, where students can meet and talk
with other students who have gone overseas through U of T. For a full
schedule and more information, visit their website.
	
  

 
	
  

 

CSC Halloween Party
Weds, Oct 28 | 6-9PM | CSC
Join the CoCo’s for a night of
Halloween themed fun, with
music, games and food!
Costumes recommended but
not required! Find more
information on their page.

Note from the Registrar
Reminder that the last day to
drop F section courses from
academic record and GPA is
November 8th.

 

Rocks, Stones and Dust: The New UTAC Show
You are invited to attend the Opening Reception for Rocks, Stones and
Dust on October 28th from 6-8pm. John Hampton, the curator-in-residence, will
also be providing a tour of the show on November 11th at 
open to all students to visit in the University of Toronto Art Centre from October 
28th - December 18th. Stop by before the end of the term to get your mind
thinking 
in new ways about art and the rocks that surround us every day.
	
  

https://www.facebook.com/events/1041148535936647/
http://www.artsci.utoronto.ca/international-programs/spotlights/gps
https://www.facebook.com/events/162259487454194/
http://www.artsci.utoronto.ca/international-programs/spotlights/gps
https://www.facebook.com/events/877102792359487/
http://utac.utoronto.ca/index.php/future-exhibitions/295-rocks-stones-and-dust
https://www.studentlife.utoronto.ca/cie/research
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Go Global: World Café
Tues, Nov 3 | 12PM | UC
Union
Meet students who have gone
global through U of T and
enjoy free lunch at the same
time! More information here.

One artist in the show says: “Given that we all come from lava, humans are
really just stones that walk and talk.”

 

Clothing Swap
Weds, Nov 4 | 2-5PM | JCR
Donate your clothes to the
Yellow Brick House, or swap
them for someone else’s
treasure. Plus, snacks and
raffles for gift cards! More
information here.

For more information about student life at University College, follow us on Facebook
Instagram, where you’ll also find the latest news, updates and events.

University College, Office of the Dean of Students
Room D101, 15 King’s College Circle, Toronto, ON M5S 3H7 Canada
Phone   (416) 978-2531     |     Fax   (416) 978-2170
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